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Whittingham C of E Primary School Christmas Fayre Raffle 
Friday 8th November 2019  

 
 

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
We appreciate that not everyone will be able to attend our PTA Christmas Fayre on  
Friday 8th November 2019 but would still be interested in the opportunity to have a chance 
to win a selection of raffle prizes from fabulous local traders and artisans including Ruby 
Tuesday, Pure Island gifts, Scentsy, Pop and Flo, Coco and Alice and a  meal for two including 
wine at The Blue Bell at Belford. 
 
We have therefore enclosed 10 individual raffle tickets per family for you, or people you 
know, to have the chance to buy. Each individual ticket costs £1. 
 
Please return purchased tickets with the correct amount of money, name and contact 
details on the back of each ticket by Thursday 7th November (retaining the left hand side of 
the tickets which are stapled to the letter for your records). The raffle will be drawn during 
the Christmas Fayre on Friday 8th November. 
 
Please also return any unmarked, unwanted tickets at this time. 
Further tickets will be available to purchase on the night. 
 
Thank you for supporting our PTA. 
Kind regards, 
Belinda Athey - Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


